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Home Learning 
Keep calm and try your best. We have 
spoken with a few parents and carers 
this week that have been a little 
anxious about supporting children at 
home. Lots have commented about 
what they see on social media and 
worry they aren’t doing the same. 
Please do not believe everything you 
read on Facebook and other social 
media platforms! These are strange 
and challenging times for us all and our 
children are all different. Any support 
you give your child with their learning 
and this is not just writing and maths, it 
includes identifying different birds or 
insects in your garden or when out for 
your daily walk, cooking, laying the 
table, house work or sharing stories 
together are all equally important and 
can be lots of fun. I hope the ideas sent 
home from teachers is helping and you 
all have your class teacher’s email 
address to contact them for extra ideas 
or advice. 
Other home learning support that went 
live this week is from Oak National 
Academy and the BBC. Please follow 
the links if you would like other ideas. 
 
Oak Academy: 
https://www.thenational.academy/?utm
_medium=email&utm_source=govdeliv
ery 
 
BBC: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize?utm_me
dium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 
 

Our Pond 
Look at the lovely tadpoles that we 
have in our pond on the field. Can you 
remember how they will grow? What 
will they grow in to? Can you draw and 
write about their life cycle? 
 

 

Easimaths Champs 
We will be posting 
certificates to the 
following top scorers of 
this week’s Easimaths:  
Amber (Moonstone) 
with 4155 points, Mattea 
(Opal) with 4235 points and the top 
scorer from Year 2 is Max (Amethyst) 
with 5450 points.  
 

Free School Meals 
We have ordered vouchers again for 
our families entitled to free school 
meals. Due to the massive demand for 
vouchers across the country, the 
system is operating slowly! We will text 
parents when we know the vouchers 
are on their way. 
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100 Key Words 
Well done to Sam in Ruby class and 
Amber and Evie in Moonstone class for 
learning their 100 key words. Keep up 
the good work.  
 

Contact Us 
We are here to help in any way that we 
can. If you have any worries, questions 
or just need to hear a friendly voice, 
please call us for a chat on 01376 
326891. Keep up to date with the latest 
news and information relating to the 
Coronavirus on our website at 
www.gbins.co.uk 
Please let us know if your details 
change.   
 

Share with us 
If you have any lovely photos, letters, 
stories, poems etc… you would like to 
share with us please email them to 
admin@gbins.co.uk and I can add them 
to the newsletter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Cooking at home 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making clocks to tell the time 

What is this 
Can you work out what these poictures 
are of in and around school. Whose 
class cuddle? 
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